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Pictures from the January Meeting



Bert’s New P-51 Mustang:

Charlie’s New T-28 Trojan



For SALE:
After breaking the wings in two and Art’s magnificent repair, Bert is donating a light weight ARF balsa 
glider to the club. Highest bidder gets it and proceeds are for the club.



From Fernando:
Ray Strickland says "Hi to everyone." He is cruising around North America in his RV. Here he was at a 
flying field in the desert about 45 miles east of Yuma AZ. 

From the OTOW RCFlyers:
Some of you have been posting your stuff for sale on the classified pages on the website
https://otowrcflyers.com/?page_id=9451, feel free to use that. I have been trying to get the other local 
clubs to post as well because we all are close and can sell and pick up just around the corners. If you 
know some club members of other clubs feel free to reach out and utilize this close service. All one has 
to do is register and sell. To register, no strings attached, click on the “Classifieds” menu item, select 
“My Account” in the drop down window. Until then may the winds be with us. 
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